
 
United States Department of the Interior 

 
NATIONAL PARK SERVICE 
INTERIOR REGIONS 6, 7 & 8 

12795 W. Alameda Parkway 
Lakewood, CO 80228 

 
 

September 11, 2020 
 
 
Mr. Jeff Ruch 
PEER Pacific Director 
Via E-mail – No Hard Copy to Follow 
jruch@peer.org 
 
Dear Mr. Ruch: 
 
We wanted to inform you that our response to your letter (dated July 16, 2020, concerning the 
“Review of the Sea Turtle Science and Recovery Program, Padre Island National Seashore”) is 
in process at this time.  We will send it to you as soon as possible after it has cleared internal 
review.   
 
Thank you for your patience.  
 
Sincerely, 

Michael T. Reynolds 
Regional Director 
 
 
cc: Doris Lowery, NPS  
      John Dennis, NPS 
      Jennifer Carpenter, NPS 
      Eric Brunnemann, PAIS 
 
 

 




